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piano at times when it was not in use. The Board expressed deep appreciation
to all of the Kaw Valley Extension Unit for the completion of this fine project]

The Board noted receipt of copy for bid- for bill of materill for salt shed
submitted by Dean Sanderson, Public Works Director.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Monday, March 25, 1974.

ATTEST:

D. E. Mathia County Clerk Walter R. Cragan

March '25, 1974

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
session with all members of the Board present.

Approved the minutes of the meeting of March 21, 1974.
The Board approved Commissioners Cancellation Order No. 1224. Order is on
file in the office of the County Clerk.

Darlene Hill, Budget Director, appeared before the Board to discuss budgetary
matters relative to the two months of 1974 operation. Following due discussion
it was moved by Mr. Heck that the Board inform each officer and department head
of their budget status after two months operation at a meeting next Monday
afternoon, April 1, seconded by Mr. Stoneback, and carried unanimously.

Sheriff Rex Johnson appeared before the Board to discuss the sounding of the
storm warning sirens. After due discussion it was moved by Mr. Heck that the
Sheriff's Department will be responsible for sounding storm warning sirens for
test purposes on the first Monday of each month at 12:00 noon, weather permitt-
ing. Should weather conditions be questionable for testing, the Sheriff's De-
partment will counsel with the County Commission prior to final decision. The
Civil Defense Director will be first responsible for sounding storm warning
sirens in case of tornado warning. Should the Civil Defense Director not be
available for any reason, then that responsibility shall become that of the
Sheriff's Department. Amplifying the minutes of July 23, 1973, the term
authenic sources shall be interpreted to mean weather wire and/or verified
citizen observation. Motion was seconded by Mr. Stoneback and carried unani-
mously.

The Board noted receipt of a letter from Colonel Needham, Corps of Engineers,
relative to a request from Public Works Director Dean Sanderson requesting
design loading be increased to H-20 to conform with the new State law for re-
located bridges on Federal-Aid Secondary routes. According to Colonel Needham
after review of this situation he deems it to be in the public interest to de-
sign the relocated bridges on Federal-Aid Secondary routes in conformance with
the currently existing law.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Wednesday, March 27, 1974.

ATTEST:

L
D. E. Mathia

County Clerk Walter R. Cragan

March 27, 1974

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular ad;ourned
sessxon with all members of the Board present.

Approved the minutes of the meeting of March 25, 1974.

The Board approved Commissioners Cancellation Order No. 1225. Order is on file

in the office of the County Clerk.

The Board noted receipt of a request for a license to sell cereal malt bever-
ages in unopened containers by Wallace V. Kinyon for use at Lawrence KOoA, Inc.,
Route 3, Lawrence, Kansas, in Grant Township. The Board acknowledged receipt
of the request which will be submitted to the Grant Township Board for their
consideration.

Treasurer Edythe Norman notified the Board that Freda Spencer will terminate
her employment on March 29, 1974.




